
Marble Falls Independent School District 
Love and Inspire 

Marble Falls I.S.D. School Health Advisory Council Meeting 

4:30 p.m. – 5:30 p.m., Thursday, January 12, 2023 

Meeting Location: Marble Falls I.S.D. Central Office, Community Room 

Time Agenda Item Notes 
4:30 p.m. Call to Order Yarda Leflet called the meeting to order at 4:35. 

She reviewed the agenda for the meeting, and 
the process of reviewing materials as well as the 
process for moving forward with board approval 
of the materials. 

10 min Public Comments None 
30 min Presentations of curriculum materials for the District’s 

instruction relating to the prevention of child abuse, 
family violence, dating violence, and sex trafficking. 

Patty McAlpin, counselor at Colt Elementary, and 
Rebecca Taylor, Counselor at Marble Falls 
Middle School, presented the recommendation 
from the MFISD K-8 subgroup that met and 
reviewed materials.   

The recommended K-8 materials are:  Play it 
Safe. Ms. Taylor discussed the benefits of the 
use of a curriculum like Play it Safe. They 
recommended working with the Children’s 
Advocacy Center.  Ms. McAlpin reviewed the 
topics in the materials, and the committee 
watched trailers from some of the videos 
included in the materials.  



Mrs. Leflet shared some Burnet County 
statistics for child abuse and also how the 
parents would “opt in” to their children 
participating in the program. She also shared 
that the groups that reviewed materials all 
agreed on Play it Safe.  
 
SHAC member asked about training for staff to 
recognize child abuse, and Mrs. Leflet shared 
that all staff receive that training yearly both 
online and in person.  
 
Committee voted to approve moving forward by 
consensus with Play it Safe for K-8.   
 
Mrs. Leflet reviewed the recommendation for 
high school students called Not a Number.  She 
mentioned that parents would also have to “opt 
in”.  She showed the introductory video and 
passed out a form with information about the 
modules in the program. She shared that she 
visited with another district that used the 
program and is satisfied with the program and 
that the committee that reviewed the materials 
was in consensus to use the materials Not a 
Number.   
 
No committee members had any 
questions.  Committee was in consensus to 
recommend Not a Number for high school 
students.   

 
 

20 min Discussion and recommendation for curriculum 
materials for the District’s instruction relating to the 
prevention of child abuse, family violence, dating 
violence, and sex trafficking. 

See above 



5:30 p.m. Adjourn Meeting adjourned at 5:22 
 


